
MEETING MINUTES, FOR THE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING OF THE S.O.B. 

ALUMNI CHAPTER 

MEETING DATE: SEPTEMBER 4TH, 2012 8:00PM  

 Ken Baumann (President) called meeting to order. 

Attendance: Ken, David Gabauer (VP), Mike Saperstein (Immediate Past 

President), & Scott Zimmermann (Secretary). Dean Katsoupas (Treasurer) was not 

on the call. 

President’s Report:  Ken praised all members of the Executive Board for their 

continued diligence and dedication to the Chapter. All members have contributed 

a great deal of time and effort over the past two years, and continue to do so, all 

with a very positive attitude. Relating to the upcoming golf outing, Ken especially 

singled out the corporate sponsorship fundraising efforts of Dean & Dave, in 

particular.  

Detail on events: 

*Chapter meeting: Monday, Sept. 10th, 7PM. During the Executive Board meeting, 

we discussed Agenda items for the Chapter meeting.  The Agenda has been 

posted to the School of Business website. Food & beverages to be delivered to 

the meeting room at approx 6:30PM. 

*Salt Creek Grille (“SCG”) event: Thursday, September 20th, 6PM. Reminder 

notices will be sent through “LinkedIn”, as well as through the School of Business. 

Ideas were discussed as to how to create some “buzz” for the upcoming golf 

outing, at the SCG event. 

*Annual Golf Outing: Wednesday, Oct 3rd, 7:15AM check-in: 

 Dean had forwarded to us the registered golfers for the outing.  

 Dave – to confirm lunch (& AM coffee) menu with Gambler’s Ridge staff 

 Dean – to confirm breakfast order with “”Fred & Pete’s” deli 



 Dave – to contact a local printer he knows to handle the sponsor hole 

signs & banner 

 Ken – to confirm ‘day of” assistance with TCNJ Alumni Association 

 There was discussion regarding prizes for the golf-related contests, as 

well as the new putting contest to be added to this year’s outing.  

*Homecoming: Saturday, October 20th: We continue to search for S.O.B. 

Alum to help as volunteers to take one-hour shifts at the S.O.B. tent. 

 

Ken moved to adjourn meeting, Mike 2nd. All were in favor. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Next Executive Board meeting: Tuesday, October 2nd, 2012, 8PM.  

Next Chapter meeting: Monday September 10th, 2012, 7PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kenneth W. Baumann 

Chapter President 

9/5/12 

 


